10 DOWNING STREET

T s,

Thank you very much for your letter

25 October, 1979

r

of Cctober 19 inviting the Prime lMinister
to appear on Antenne 2. I fear that at
this stage I cannot offer you any
encouragement for an interview, even
before Tublin,but I have your invitation
in my file and I will bear it in mind

es we approach the Heads of State meeting.
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M. Philippe Harrouerd,

London Correspondent,

Antenne 2 societe nationale
de television en couleur,

Video House,

48 Charlotte Street

London, WiP 1IX.




